
17th January 2022

Dear parent/carer

I am delighted to inform you that after a successful interview at the end of last term, Miss 
Roper has been appointed as the new Headteacher of Rawmarsh Ashwood.

She will take up her post after the Easter holidays at the start of the Summer term.

I would like to take this opportunity to wish her all the best in her future role. I know she will 
continue to work with staff, children and parents to continue to provide the best possible 
learning and life opportunities for our children.

I will be working closely with Miss Roper in the coming weeks to ensure that the transition is 
as smooth as possible.

Congratulations Miss Roper! We wish you all the very best!

Kind regards

Helen Marshall - Headteacher


